

November 11, 2022

Hamilton Police Service **Auction Account** 155 King William St Hamilton ON L8R 1A7

Dear Hamilton Police Service:

Thank you for generously supporting our Annual Wesley Open Golf Tournament! With your help, we are able to provide support to children and youth living in high priority neighbourhoods across Hamilton.

You can learn more about our services and programs by visiting wesley.ca. If you have any questions about your tax receipt, please contact megan.kampics@wesley.ca or call 905-528-5629 ext. 285.

On behalf of all the people helped by your kind donation, a sincere thank you.

Sincerely,

Don Seymour **Executive Director** Thank you for your generous support!

Jen Baillie-Raise.